
Town of Goshen 
Planning Board 

Minutes of March 21, 2019 
FINAL 

Planning Board members present: Alicea Bursey (Chair), George Hebert (Vice-chair), and Stephen Bursey 
(3=quorum) 

Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m.  

Town Election/Election of Officers 

As the town vote to ratify election results has not occurred, the board will continue to operate as it was before 
the recent elections and wait for further instruction from the town.  

Chair Bursey also mentioned to the board that unfortunately, due to a misunderstanding, previous warrant 
articles that had been presented to the public in November 2018 were not added to the town ballot for voting. 
Therefore, the proposed warrant articles will be presented again to the public in 2019 and then resubmitted for 
town vote in 2020. 

Review of March 7, 2019 Meeting Minutes 

Alicea Bursey motioned to accept the minutes from March 7, 2019. George Hebert seconded the motion. 
All were in favor, minutes approved ‘as is’.  

Truck Type Discussion 

The board discussed load limits and truck types for hauling excavation materials over the Lear Hill bridge. The 
board believes that the only regulation that will need to be followed is the state regulation RSA 266 and any 
applicable local limit postings, or permits. Mr. Nadeau had informed Chair Bursey that he too had information 
from the state regarding loads and limits on the Lear Hill bridge.  Until Mr. Nadeau has an opportunity to 
address the board with his information, no final discussion or vote will be made.  

Member Discussion 

The board discussed the current member situation; they agreed to continue the search for members and 
alternates. This will remain a standing item until filled. 

Other Business 

• The next meeting will be the first Thursday of the month - April 4, 2019. 
• Capital Improvement Plan - the board will review this during the upcoming meetings.  

Standing items 
• Discussion on load limits and truck types for hauling excavation materials 
• Warrant Article Discussion 
• Capital Improvement Plan 
• Member Discussion - seeking alternates and members 
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George Hebert motioned to adjourn the meeting; Stephen Bursey seconded the motion, all were in favor. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:21p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Melissa Salinardi 
Recording Secretary 
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